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Please support SB 525 which directs the Environmental Quality Commission to adopt 

standards prohibiting engine exhaust and evaporative emissions from small non road 

engines. Gas powered leaf blowers need to be banned. We are in a climate crisis 

and must limit the use of gas! Most people can rake or sweep leaves and if they have 

a disability and are not able to do that they can use an electric leaf blower or a 

battery powered leaf blower.  


